December 22, 1983

SUBJECT: PILGRIM 1 REVIEW & APPROVAL OF PROCEDURES (840 377)

I don't have any problem with this notice of proposed action but before you
take action on this amendment, I would square it away with the Regional people
and/or IE, especially the people involved in the vendor inspection program.

( Make sure that they agree that this kind of a change is a no-never-mind.
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